BEECROFT — CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST P.O. BOX 31, BEECROFT. N.S.W. 2119.

BULLETIN 4-84

DECEMBER

3rd DECEMBER, 1984

PRESIDENT BILL GREENHALGH

SECRETARY KEITH DAVIDSON

GENERAL MEETING WEDNESDAY, 12th DECEMBER 8.00pm

NORTHERN DISTRICTS EDUCATION CENTRE

Cnr BEECROFT RD & THE BOULEVARDE, CHELTENHAM

the guest speaker will be

DAVID ELLYARD

who will discuss

WEATHER PHENOMENA

STORM, FIRE, TEMPEST

This is our traditional end of year get together when we invite residents to join us for the evening, have a chat with others who enjoy our neighbourhood, listen to an interesting speaker and share some light refreshments.

As usual, a small donation will be solicited to cover the cost of refreshments with any surplus being donated to charity.

Please join us for an informal and pleasant evening. All welcome.

REGISTERED BY AUSTRALIA POST PUBLICATION No NBH5324 One may only guess as to why the installation of the Copeland Road lights has been repeatedly delayed.

Perhaps it was the widening of Copeland Road (now dropped), the Traffic Plan for Beecroft Centre (where

SUBSCRIPTIONS

Inflation has finally caught up with us. associated with running the Trust your committee has had to increase Due to the increased costs

membership subscriptions for the year commencing 1st January, 1985.

The new rates are \$6.00 for families and \$3.50 for single adult member We feel Trust membership is a sound investment in the future of the di as it ensures you of a committee which is helping to safeguard your residential interests by representing the safeguard your residential interests by representing your views to all levels of gove STATION ENVIRONS

Following representations from several residents a few committee member recently carried out an inspection of the several residents a few committee members and recently carried out an inspection of the environs of Beecroft and Cheltenham stations. As a result a number of requests for improvement will be submitted to Council and the State Rail Authority.

The view has been expressed that the Pennant Hills Park Sub-Committee sextend its efforts to other reserves in the distance of the sextend its efforts to other reserves in the distance of the sextend its efforts. extend its efforts to other reserves in the district. Consequently the con Sub-Committee has agreed to monitor the use and management of all parks and reserves in the Beecroft/Cheltenham and reserves in the Beecroft/Cheltenham area and has been renamed the P

COUNCIL NOTICES

Residents are urged to read the Public Notices of the Northern District Times for any Council notices that may affect. Times for any Council notices that may affect their area or interests.

Should you wish to contact the Trust write to The Secretary P.O. Box 31 Beecroft, 2119 - or telephone any committee member. were printed in BULLETIN 2-84 dated 7th May, 1984. Contact phone num

BEECROFT-CHFLTENHAM CIVIC TRUST
Name
Address
Telephone
Address
Family Tenewal/new membership
Family membership - \$6.00 Adult membership - \$3.50 Receipts will not be issued unless the second membership - \$3.50
Receipts will not be issued unless requested Post to: The Treasurer, P.O. Box 31, Beecroft, 2119
SI, Beecroft, 2119